
With the offered permission of the presenter, this session was cancelled due to logistical 
needs that arose during the conference.  The workshop content was instead presented at 
the Saturday meeting of the Academy of Process Educators where material from the 
workshop was already planned as part of the agenda.  Outcomes from the workshop were 
generated during this meeting rather than during the conference (see minutes posted from 
the Saturday meeting of the Academy of Process Educators for these outcomes) 


